
 

 

 

 

March 2021: Post Secondary Information 

 

 

March videos to look out for: 
● How does Ridgewood prepare students for post-secondary 

planning?​: The conversations we start to have with your 
students  

● College Applications and Financial Planning:​ This event has 
been canceled and will now be taking place in September 
2021.  Please reach out to counselors if you have any 
questions about FAFSA or college applications. 

● “Claim Your Future”: ​This is a game that students can play 
that encourages them to explore life outside of high school. 
This link will take you to the video on how to play and the 
game. 
https://isac.claimyourfuture.com/educator-resources/ 

●  

 

Remember we have a library of videos… 
 

Every month since September, we have been recording 
presentations that can help you navigate high school with your 
student and different ways to cope/ask for help.  Please take 
advantage of viewing these videos on demand by clicking the link 
on right. 
 

 

 

 

OPEN TO ALL 
9-12​th​ GRADE 
FAMILIES 
  
WHEN: 
The videos will be 
posted each month. 
  
WHERE: 
Check out the videos at 
https://www.d234.org/co
mmunity/parents-univer
sity-/ 
  
Questions? 
Contact Beth Hanses 
ehanses@ridgenet.org 
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